
Summer 2024  
 
We are still searching! Referral Ophthalmology Clinician Position at The Ralph Veterinary 
Referral Centre, UK  
 
The Ralph is an independent, multidisciplinary, specialist referral centre in the south-east of 
England. We are looking for another Senior Clinician to join our friendly, experienced 
Ophthalmology team.  
 
The team currently consists of:  

• Three ECVO Diplomates  

• Two Ophthalmology Interns  

• Our fabulous Ophthalmology nurses 

• And one ophthalmology service auxilliary  
 

We will consider both Diplomates and Residency-trained candidates.  
 
Dedication to patients, an attitude for teamwork, willingness to teach and a cheerful, 
friendly character are the winning traits of our ideal candidate. At The Ralph you will have 
access to advanced diagnostic and surgical equipment for referral ophthalmology. In our 
specialist-led multidisciplinary environment you will also receive full support from 
Diplomates in many disciplines. These include Anaesthesia and Analgesia, Cardiology, 
Dentistry, Diagnostic Imaging, Emergency & Critical Care, Internal Medicine, Neurology, 
Oncology, and Orthopaedic and Soft Tissue surgery. We offer a competitive package of salary 
and other benefits, including generous holiday and CPD allowance, employee share options 
and private medical insurance. We consider full-time to be four days per week. The role on 
offer can be part-time or full-time and different working patterns can be discussed. The 
maximum weekend rota is one-in-four.  
 
Marlow is located on the River Thames between Henley and Windsor. This is a beautiful area 
with lovely walks, water-based activities and more. Our hospital is just off the A404 with 
easy access from the M4 and M40 motorways and close to London. Marlow is conveniently 
located only 25 minutes from Heathrow airport, 45 minutes from Luton Airport and one 
hour from Gatwick or Stansted airport. This makes it very convenient for weekend getaways 
or for our European colleagues to ‘pop back’ to their home countries to visit family.  
 
The Ralph is a workplace that focuses on core values, culture, vision and mission. We 
emphasise kindness, compassion and empathy for all our communities. As an independent 
hospital, we have the freedom and flexibility to chart our own course.  
 
If you want to know more, we would love to hear from you. For more information on the 
position please contact Heidi Featherstone (Head of Ophthalmology) at 
heidi.featherstone@theralph.vet in the first instance on an informal basis.  
 
NB You must be eligible to work in the United Kingdom. We can discuss visa sponsorship if 
required.  
 



 


